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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Aimanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

.

Name: ,4,45%7’ ﬁ/’l) afg/@ﬁ!ﬂ/

Address: /pZ 7 éaﬁ/f'/zs/ V3
CHEMER s e NV 7450
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The aiternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Addziw P/LM/“-’U[F

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

Dear FERC Commissioners,

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission,

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name/é,—-, L) o
Address: 4 7 3o ﬁ rae O N
_ (/‘)7”7@/' i ¢2 952X

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
beneflt of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake tevel, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,
Name: 7L 540 @9 erp

Address: CW"W //%#1/; //Q

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, :

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Aimanar, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

4
Sincerely,(7z: [ W

Name: GA,Z[, mA)EV
Address: &%7 E)q,?-ivlz_ [,(/)H// }’/E,IZNLgV A/{/ 6'4906

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, OM JW

Name: _Dé"”.ﬁl' TQ’WNEV
Address: bg; ?AF%D[Z h)ﬁ‘ff f’/EPJVLg(/ A/[/ 9 ¢0 9

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REGULATORY €. igg 10N
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Aimanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn

. outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the peopie and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and daing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Name: V‘J@(\Vh Lﬁcﬂ"’e/o \‘q
Address:cziﬁ‘ LA\f\/ Dr

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REGULATORY CoM 15310N

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Aimanor has been an exceptionally iong and unnecessarily drawn
- outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Mo oot Nemiedid
name: Mocshgll Mavoed's
Address: ‘30000 Kasson oy 295

CC Doug LaMalfé, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
. outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake Ievél, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerel

Name: NUDWV\ m
Address: 30 0\)0 im N Mb

’(Ya% Ch os4a

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REGULATORY CoM HSSI0N

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

AL

Name: Lb H/J H g ;AN A/\f /
Address; $ I C Vi Syu Ma’db”/\- -

VIRRA  LIniDA . S286L

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
. outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

St

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Contro! Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihoad of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name:ﬁ/(ﬂ,‘ /U‘( (}10’50;7
Address: 7p€6  \w/ (.olet\&%" »
hoise, 10 5570

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the iake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: /774&/4 lac/

Address: (, 44 — O Go /&/ﬂx/ 474
SusNi/ft, Ca
56 13

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

FRTEY

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarlly drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

e b

: :’W /—)@n h(imafi LD V\J

A:;:;;Mq-.ooo [4’ fon Roed
Swoan Nlte (A G415

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
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Washington D.C. 120428

Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the coliaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: ,Qaéuf ﬂoél L/?40ﬂ

Address:jd{&? L.opl'[ l/; b Ldre 1~
CotseSo [ | £y

")

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed toreach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: {M \/\/W ﬂ/
Address: //(7 M/f}/wa@( _D,Z M &4 . 6’ (0 Zé

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Aimanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

-

/’20‘,) Nﬂ-nw

2567 LAkE Arrpnok Or. [dast
CANPoR Darx CA DBop 2

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Address:
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REGY

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
- outone.

When the process started there was collabarative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collahoration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the fiows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

O—C e —_

Name: 'A«M c" WM(ST{X\X

Address: ;0‘000 m%(\‘ P& \ ‘ﬂ:—sq O
TR ca- G54

CC Doug LaMalfé, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely-/, f 2920 £_ }Q; )

Name: \/Mé} fféj/}é}
Address:/g&_[ [-5(’_/‘4 D/l Mozl

//V’(..‘”'k“/ (a_ ‘2’9_{03

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnece_ss'arily drawn
+ outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake gquality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our fake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, ﬂ ! ) W

Name: ju,‘).@ Rfe Ves
Address: /8 2l &J)nt m[’ #1290
Eureka y CA 95503

CC Doug LaMa(fa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Aimanor has been an exceptionally long and unneéessarily drawn
* out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

— In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission. '

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,
Name: A wana M(()’MAS/K/

Address: | p 2oty Phaeri4n oy ¥d
naall, cA 91221

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
- outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission,

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, ‘Lﬁu Mm

Neme: T//N BRIDEmA N

Address:  ]7/4 Ranvo sn U‘)A’Y
SAMTA QOSA, <A 9903

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, “

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
. outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Controf Board.

Sincerely, | )/ Wu;é

Name: MICAg//e L)/o,,y f/ZQ/‘cI
Address: é‘/} (/L/Opc)/Qﬂ/ Aue_
[Weedlan ¢ (a 95695

CC Doug LaMalfé, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessérify drawn
- outone,

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake guality, the lake level, the fiows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our envircnment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settiement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Since re(y, e T
/\.\_/ =

Name: N\ A2A T PROWODEN
Address: ‘/%\*7@ '2’"[(‘/

CC Doug LaMaIfa Plumas County Board ofSupervnsors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, Rgﬁgﬁ%‘g‘% ‘C’é’ﬁﬁ%mox
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally fong and unnece_ssanly drawn
- outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
thaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed toreach a
successful conclusion, due to-this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

e ’— Sopen ,:-; :
Address: , * oL itre

CC Doug LaMalfé, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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The process of the re-licensing of Lake Aimanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn

Dear FERC Commissioners, REGUE

- outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck,
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheid without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake guality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the commhnity. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settiement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources

Control Board.
sincerel, W /g.dw
g

s SO O ARP
Name: THDM&

e\ 2 V\)ood\awé AL
Woonwame Zh 45099

Address:

CC Doug LaMalfé, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unneceséér‘ily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into chaos
by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Aimanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our

community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board. :

Sincerely, *

.. ) . R R // . N
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